HONORARY DIPLOMA

To Prof. Hans Franke, Leipzig, Germany

Dear Prof. Franke,

It is our great pleasure to award you with the Honorary Membership of Polish
Society of Aeronautics and Astronautics - a dignity which is formally written in the
statutes of PSAA and which can be offered for extraordinary activity and services

for our Society. Basing on our statutes the General Assembly of Polish Society of
Aeronautics and Astronautics (PSAA) acknowledged your international activity for
scientific cooperation between Poland and Germany and your effort_for promotion
of PSAA in German research community and awarded you with honorary
membership in PSAA. You have become the PSAA Honorary Member number 1.

We cordially congratulate you on the occasion of this prestigious Honorary
Membership and wish you all the best for the future, both in public activity and in
private life. I personally believe that you will continue your effort for further

increasing of scientific cooperation in aerospace between Poland and Germany what
in our opinion is in the common interest of our both neighbouring countries.

On the behalf.of PSAA
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